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faculty? Chairs don’t always communicate information out to colleagues. There were some ideas on 
ways Chairs could engage students in their majors with study abroad. Students might be more 
responsive from messages from the department. Chairs have list of majors and students who have 
articulated an interest in the major area. Suggestion could be made to chairs are academic staff 
meeting.  
 
6. Site Evaluations 
 
Cori reviewed where Skidmore is in the process of developing program site evaluation process. The 
proposal to the Dean of Faculty has been vetting and approved. A budget for faculty visits has been 
developed. Skidmore programs are to be evaluated every two years, approved programs every four 


